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I am concerned at this states parliamentarians considering same sex marriage.  I am against any 
redefining of marriage to include homosexual unions.  Marriage has always been between a man and 
a woman and that remains the best deal for children and as a founding plank of our society.  Leave 
marriage well alone 


